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Lou Mansolillo

From: Penny Hall <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 9:27 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support for HB 7715

Clerk Louis Mansolillo, 

Hello, 

I am writing to state my support for House Bill 7715. 

Penny Hall  

pendletonhall@gmail.com  

190 greenwood drive  

Wakefield, Rhode Island 02879 

 

  

 
 


